Yakutat Project

Senator Ted Stevens an-
nounced that the Yakutat water
and sewer facilities project has
been funded by HEW.

The project called for a con-
struction grant of $696,535. An
additional $74,866 has been
gran implement the Alaska
mﬁufg'rgqua] employnignt op-
portunity compliance.

The total amount accruing
to this project will be $771,401.



